








     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 

Church, please stop at the Welcome Table and pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

  WWW.MVPCHURCH.ORG 

Fall Sermon Series:  Seats of Discipleship 

September 17 John 2:13-22, “Simon the Zealot”, Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

 

September 24     Matthew 9:9-13, “Matthew”, Shari Freeman, Seminary Intern 

 

 

 

Congregational Meeting: Sunday, September 24 after worship to elect new elders. 

 

 

Small Groups:  Signups for our 6-week small groups will be in the Narthex TODAY. 

The small groups will begin September 17.  

 

Presbyterian Women:   The Circle of Grace will meet today, September 10, at the 

home of Lisa Cumming.    The Day Circle will meet on Tuesday, Sept. 12, at 10:00am 

in the Chapel. Pat Davis will teach Lesson 1, Elizabeth’s Sacred Encounter, in the 

Horizons Bible Study: Sacred Encounters: The Power and Presence of Jesus Christ in 

Luke-Acts by Olive Mahabir. Study guides will be available for purchase.   

 

 

Senior Adults - Mystery Matinee “The Way”, Saturday, September 16th, 1pm Session 

Room 

Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the pew as you 

greet your neighbor! 



September 1-6                 Actual           Actual YTD          2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $    5,060  $ 343,759   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $    2,825  $   54,977             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $        30  $     5,024   $    9,000 

     Total               $    7,915  $  403,760             $540,275 

Financial Update 

The Presbyterian Disaster Assistance is accepting donations to fund emergency 

grants to meet to urgent needs in the communities affected by the devastating 

wildfires in Maui. You can donate at www.pcusa.org/hawaiifires or by writing a check 

to MVPC or donating at mvpchurch.org/give and designating it for PDA Maui. 

 

The September Communion Offering is for the Food Pantries at the Community 

Assistance Center. CAC provides basic needs assistance for Dunwoody and Sandy 

Springs neighbors to prevent homelessness and hunger while promoting self-

sufficiency and empowering them to thrive. For more information, please go to 

www.ourcac.org. 

 

 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the curriculum “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is studying “The Language  

of God” by Francis Collins. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

 

Stephen Ministry: It is time to train more Stephen Ministers. If you have questions, 

feel free to call Pat Bartee, Stephen Leader. Please prayerfully consider changing your 

life and the lives of others through Stephen Ministry participation. Training is skills-

based and equips Stephen Ministers with what they will be doing. We will need men 

and women, 18 years or older. Please contact a pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen Leader. 

 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns:  Dede Callahan James Ballew, Kathy Havey, Fay Henricks, Megan 

Kendall, Kendra Kirz, Mary Lynch, Chuck McCrory, Meredith Nash, Andy Nelson, Carter 

Ramsey, and people of Ukraine, Myanmar, Turkey, and Zambia. 

Christian Sympathy to the family and friends of Bev Northrop who died August 27. 

Funeral service will be held at MVPC Saturday, October 7 at 2pm. Reception to follow 

in Kirk Center. 
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If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 

http://www.pcusa.org/hawaiifires
https://mvpchurch.org/give/
http://www.ourcac.org

